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From: Kim                      

Sent: 23 March 2025 15:19

To: Planning

Subject: Former Odeon Shaftesbury Avenue

                                                                                   

                                                

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                .

Dear Sirs

As a long term resident and former long term business owner in Camden, I am passionate about Covent Garden and

Soho. I welcome a lot of the changes in the building structures but also understand the need to preserve parts of

that area which make it unique.

I am sure you are busy people and are fully acquainted with the objections to the plans to develop the Odeon

excessively as outlined to me recently by the Covent Garden Community Association so can I here simply add my

voice to the many objections.

Kind regards

Kim Britton

38 Aria House, 5-15 Newton Street, WC2B5EN

Sent from my iPad


